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I was on the Buffalo River on June 4,2018. It is not the clear river I have known. The lessons of
North Carolina of today tells us that open containing pits cannot be contained through a violent
weather event. The pollution is now being swept downstream. A similar event on the tributaryof the
AR Buffalo River would render it unusable for recreation.

 


